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Hi Parvez

It has come to our attention that fraudulent emails are being sent out under
the guise of INIFAC representatives or board members. These emails falsely
request assistance, including making payments or wire transfers, claiming
they are on behalf of the board.

INIFAC does not request payments, wire transfers, or any form of financial
assistance via email. All payment-related transactions and communication
occur only through official links available on our website or other verified
channels.

If you receive an email like the examples above or any email that seems
suspicious:

⮞ Do not respond or engage with the sender.
⮞ Do not click on any links or attachments in the email.

⮞ Report the email immediately to INIFAC at www.inifac.org

Protect yourself by staying vigilant and verifying communication directly with
us through our official website or contact channels.



Thank you for your cooperation and support in combating these fraudulent

activities.

Warmly,
The INIFAC Team
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